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[TORONTO]. DIocESAN MoTTO :-" Il hatsoever thy hand findelh
to do, do it with hy might."

NOTIcE-The LEAFLET Editors of the Auxiliaries of Quebec,
Montreal, Ontario Ottawa and Niagara have consented for their
Branches that no LEAFLET will be issued for August. The Toronto
Editor feels certain that the subscribers in the Toronto Auxiliary
would each give willing consent that for once, only, they vould do
without the invaluable LEAFLET, thereby allowing their Editor a
much needed rest from all writing. Please read July and September
LEAFLETS twice tomake up; and during August pray earnestly for and
think often of the needs of Moosonee.

The Ditcesan President returns earnest thanks to those Auxiliary
Branches and members who have so liberally given, according to
their ability, to the Famine Fund. Read carefully the article on this
subject on the first page. The Auxiliary members are asked to
remember 'during the vacation the five principal duties they owe to
missions-to pray, to learn, to tell, to give and to work.

The May Board Meeting had tbe pleasure of welcoming Miss
Lockhart from Dynevor Hospital ; we vere told very earnestly of the
great need of the Hospital, and a letter just received from Miss
Lockhart, now in England, tells us her health is betVer, and she hopes
for increased aid for her work in Rupert's Land.

The Board Meeting in June was indeed a very special one, for we
had the great pleasure of welcoming Miss Paterson now in Toronto
on a short visit to friends, also Ichimura San, who came with the
Rev. Frank Kennedy recently from Japan, Six years to the day had
passed since Miss Paterson had left us ; during this time much work
has been done, and the fruit apparent in the building and furnishing
the Training Homle for Japanese girls in Matsumoto, Japan. Miss
Paterson is not strong enough to tell us personally of this work, but
later on in the fall we shall hope to hear from Mr. Kennedy many
details of tie work which we are supporting to the extent of $150
yearly, our new pledge. We also cordially welcome our Medical
Missionary, Miss Jennie Smith, who with Miss Hamniguchi, arrived in
Canada last month, Miss Hamiguchi has gone to the Kingston
General Hospital to train as a nurse. Miss Smith has brought many
Japanese articles to sell for the benefit of Nagano Hospital. We hope


